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ARTS

Glencoe has a part-time music program consisting of 45 minutes of music instruction per class each

week. Instruction in our music classes is provided by a certified teacher with over 25 years of

experience. We are also excited to welcome our new Art teacher this year. Classes may also engage

in performances taught/led by local artists each year. The type of residency or art experience at each

grade level is chosen by the grade-level teachers, and may change from year to year. Students are

also fortunate to receive additional quality art lessons during the school year through a parent-run

program called Art Infusion.

Funds for our music classes, Art Infusion lessons, scheduled Art Residencies and Performances are

raised through our annual Young Audiences Dance-a-ThonAR⤀
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birthday party invitations with your child to be distributed at school. Hurt feelings and feelings of

exclusion can occur during this process and negatively impact the school environment.

BUSES / TRANSPO
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instructional cohorts in all classrooms. To achieve this balance, teacher teams create learning

cohorts based on the following criteria: achievement/performance level, social-emotional skills,

leadership skills, learning needs, support services, and student combinations.

Glencoe teachers know their students very well and are

/


groups based on race,蜀

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1QxBcoV6RP_kPHgQlDg3_2jqzKuC4rS-c/view
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OTHER SAFETY PROTOCOLS

1. All parents, visitors, vendors and contractors are required to sign in at the school’s main office

immediately upon entering the building.

2. All adults in the school during the school day must have a visible identifying badge. Visitor

and volunteer badges are available in the school's main office.

3. Parents, visitors, vendors/contractors are required to sign out at the school office prior to

leaving the building. It is important that the school staff knows who is in the building at all

times for safety reasons. 

4. If parents, visitors, vendors/contractors happen to be in the building during a true emergency

and/or an emergency drill practice, they should evacuate along with the crowd and report to

the center of the school field for further instructions.

FIRE DRILLS

Students are taught drill procedures each year. Fire drills will be held regularly throughout the year.

Fire drills ensure that students can exit the building in a safe & timely manner.

An evacuation route with fire drill procedures is posted in each room. The signal for a fire drill is the

fire alarm and/or verbal command. This type of drill is practiced at least once per month.

EARTHQUAKE DRILLS

Students are also trained in safety procedures in the event of an earthquake. The drill signal for an

earthquake is a call over the intercom system. Students are taught to crouch (drop, cover and hold

on position) under their desks or tables, hold on to furniture, and face away from windows during

earthquake drills. In the event of a drill, or actual earthquake, staff, students, and visitors

immediately assume their “drop, cover and hold on” positions until the signal is given to evacuate

the building. The evacuation signal, when and if appropriate, will be given according to specific

building conditions; these could be a fire alarm, a call over the intercom system, and/or verbal

command. Evacuation procedures are then followed. This type of drill is practiced at least once per

semester.

LOCKDOWN/SECURE THE PERIMETER

Students and staff must also be prepared in the event of Lockdown/Secure the Perimeter drills.

These drills will be held once or twice per semester in order to practice the procedures needed if the

safety of people is at risk due to police activity in the neighborhood, park, and/or school grounds.

The signal for lockdowns is a call over the intercom and/or verbal command. When the lockdown

signal is heard, staff gather students into the nearest classroom, lock doors, pull shades down, and

get children on the floor near an inside wall. The teacher will talk calmly to the children. If students

are in the halls or outside when the lockdown occurs, they should enter the nearest classroom and

join the group. The signal for Secure the Perimeter is also a call over the intercom and/or verbal

command. When Secure the Perimeter is heard, staff bring students in from the outside grounds and
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● Be flexible. Be willing to do what the teacher asks of you. There may be times that you will not

directly work with the children. Sometimes jobs that seem tedious to you are a big timesaver

for the teacher and allow the teacher to spend more time implementing solid instruction.

● Refrain from using cell phones or taking pictures. Phone calls, rings and text tones can be

disruptive to the teaching/learning environment. We have many great activities and events

that seem “picture perfect” at Glencoe. We ask that volunteers refrain from posting children’s

pictures, other than their own, on any social media sites. Some families have requested that

their child’s picture not be shared through school or media postings.

All volunteers are required to pass a criminal background check. This may be completed online at:

https://www.pps.net/volunteer. Background checks last for 3 years. Volunteers are also required to

be vaccinated against Covid 19 and be able to show proof of vaccination.

WEBSITE

Valuable information can be found on our school website. Information includes, but is not limited to,

staff email addresses, parent organization information, our parent/student handbook and school

calendar, the Glencoe School Newsletter, links to library resources, home/school support tips,

curriculum websites, achievement data and various school facts. You can find us at

www.pps.net/schools/glencoe

SCHOOL EVENTS

Glencoe’s school events may change yearly. Check the school calendar and website for specific

events, dates and times. Below you will find a list of a few of events that we have typically had in the

past.

BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT

This evening operates like an Open House. It provides families with an opportunity to meet teachers,

view their child’s classroom, collect information about our PTA and volunteer opportunities. It is also

a great opportunity to visit with other Glencoe families and meet some of your child’s classmates.

Students are included in this evening and may serve as a tour guide for their family – showing off

their classrooms, their work and the school. Appointments for extended conversations with your

child’s teacher can be made at a different time.

CONNECT TO KINDERGARTEN – hosted by school staff - Winter, Spring, and Summer events

Each year, incoming kindergarten parents are invited to learn more about our school and

kindergarten program. This is an excellent opportunity to meet our kindergarten staff. Please

encourage your neighbors
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teachers one more time. The summer event is like a large play date on the playground so students

can meet their assigned teacher and classmates before the

https://www.glencoeelementarypta.com/



